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Mass Intentions 24th - 31st August 2014

24t August 2014 Twenty First Sunday in Ordinary Time (A) Psalter week 1

9.30am Family Mass Bartolume Capili RIP
11.30am Sung Mass John & Margaret McHugh RIP
5.00pm Quiet Mass Pro Populo

Mon. 25t August St. Louis

10.00am Rev. Stephen Robo RIP

Tue. 26th August Blessed Dominic Barbieri

10.00am Margaret Comosky RIP

(Followed by the veneration of the relic of Blessed Dominic)

11.30am Requiem Mass - Mary Bevan RIP

Wed. 27th August St. Monica

12.00 noon Requiem Mass - Michael Fitzgerald RIP

Thu. 28th August St. Augustine

10.00am Ellen Dunleavy RIP

Fri. 29th August The Passion of St. John the Baptist

10.00am Sheila Reddam

(A day of abstinence when Catholics are asked to abstain from eating meat)
Sat. 30th August SS. Margaret Clitherow, Anne Line & Margaret Ward
10.00am Rev. Robert Collinson RIP

31st August 2014 Twenty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time (A) Psalter week 11

9.30am Family Mass Madame Simone Bouheben RIP
11.30am Sung Mass Pro Populo
5.00pm Quiet Mass Princess Anne Lowenstein Wertheim

Of your charity, please pray If you would like a Sanctuary Lamp to bu_rn night
and day before the Blessed Sacrament either for
yourself, a loved one or for a special intention
please contact either the Parish Office or the

for the repose of the souls of
Michael Fitzgerald and Mary Bevan.

Mary’s Requiem Mass Wi_ll on , sacristan. The Recommended donation is £5.
Tuesday at 11.30am and Michael's  The Lamps this Week Are burning for
on Wednesday at 12.00noon. Marion Mitchell

May they Rest in Peace. Thank you for last Sunday’s Collection

£458.29 loose + £410.90 Gift Aid = £869.19

Our Full Newsletter will resume next Sunday. In the meantime any important
information will be announced at Mass and posted on our Website.



